
From: Michael Hartmann
To: Renee Krebs; Renee Narus
Cc: Dionne King
Subject: FW: Opportunity in Education - Notice of Name Change
Date: Friday, January 22, 2016 1:16:04 PM

 
 

From: Thomas Carroll [mailto:tcarroll@investineducation.org] 
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2016 12:39 PM
Subject: Opportunity in Education - Notice of Name Change
 

Friends and supporters,

We would like to let you know that our organizations have changed names as of January 1, 2016. Our
 501(c)3, the Foundation for Opportunity in Education is now called the Invest in Education Foundation.
 And, our 501(c)4, the Coalition for Opportunity in Education is now called the Invest in Education Coalition.
 Our new website, can be found at www.investineducation.org and please note the email address changes
 for our staff below. 

Tom Carroll can now be reached at tcarroll@investineducation.org
Deb Docherty can now be reached at ddocherty@investineducation.org
Peter Murphy can now be reached at pmurphy@investineducation.org
Mike Strianese can now be reached at mstrianese@investineducation.org

Our mailing address remains the same at 26 Century Hill Drive, Suite 203, Latham NY 12110.

We hope that you agree that these new names better reflect the "invest in ed" brand that we have built,
 with your help, over the last few years in our continued pursuit of an education tax credit in NYS. Please
 update your files to reflect these changes and let us know if you have any questions. Thank you for your
 continued support.

 

Internally Sourced Email.
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